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------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
================================[1. - CONTROLS]================================ 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                
D-Pad  - Move 
A      - Jump 
B      - Action 
Start  - Pause 
Select - No Use 
                                                                                
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
==============================[2. - WALKTHROUGH]=============================== 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****          P A C K I N G   F A C T O R Y           ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                



Go to the right and immediately pick up the power pack. Keep going and you will  
reach a switch. Press the B button to activate it. Pick up a block by pressing  
B and throw it at the robot for some items to appear. Keep going to the right  
and grab the blocks on the ground by pressing B. You will have to be to the  
left or right of them, you can't pick them up from above. Kill the first  
rolling enemy and get another block to kill the next. Now run along the  
conveyor belt for two bouncing enemies. 
                                                                                
Pick up the blocks around you and throw them at the bouncing robots. Now keep  
going to the right. Flip the switch when you reach it. Don't go too far to the  
right because you don't want the switch to move off of the screen. Start  
picking up the blocks along the ceiling on the left side and throw them. Keep  
doing it until they all fall. Now go down there and pick more up to get the  
extra life.  
                                                                                
Get rid of all of those blocks for hidden items except save one of them. Take  
it and kill the robot on the platform with it. Now jump up there and grab the  
item the robot drops. Now pick up one of those blocks and move to the right.  
Kill the robot walking around over there before he gets close to you. If this  
robot gets close enough, it will trip and the boxes will get thrown towards  
you. 
                                                                                
Now pick up one of these blocks and jump onto the elevator going up. Move to  
the left from here. A robot will fall from the pipe above, do NOT waste the  
block on it because it's a friendly robot. Keep going to the left after talking  
to him and kill the next two robots. Pick up the blocks for some hidden items,  
don't pick up the bottom row because one of them will contain a hidden robot.  
                                                                                
Now move to the left and get ready to move. Flip the switch and that will  
activate the elevator. Move to the left and jump onto that platform as quickly  
as possible. Pick up those blocks and get them out of your way. Keep one for a  
rolling enemy that will come up to you soon. Now jump onto the other platform  
and pick up one of those blocks to kill that rolling enemy. Pick up a block to  
the left that falls. Go to the right and kill the bouncing enemy with it.  
                                                                                
Pick up these blocks for some hidden items. Be careful for some robots that  
will jump up at you. Kill them quickly or avoid them. When you're ready, move  
to the right and look at the moving platforms. When they are all aligned so you  
could easily jump across them, flip the switch. Try to get over and grab the  
blocks. Jump and kill the robot flying around with the blocks. Grab another and  
jump onto the moving platforms further to the right. 
                                                                                
Jump onto the other moving platforms and get onto the floor again. Get under  
the platform and let the enemies bounce over your head. Hit the robot with a  
block for some items. Press the switch and an elevator will come down to you.  
Take it and you will enter a new area. Press the switch and go into the machine  
to the left of you.  
                                                                                
Now you will reach the boss of this level, Sentro isn't too hard. There will be  
blocks that will appear on the conveyor belt to the left. Grab them and just  
throw it at the dog. It will only have two attacks, it will shoot at you and  
send a dog at you. The dog can be killed but you will have to avoid its shots.  
Keep attacking it until it dies. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****         B O T A N I C A L   G A R D E N          ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Go to the right and pick up a block. Jump onto the top and throw it to the  
right to try to knock out the archer on the higher platform. Pick up another  



and get the archer on the lower platform. Get one more and take out the bee in  
the sky. Get rid of the rest of them for some hidden items. Keep going to the  
right and remove all of the blocks you come across for hidden items. Jump on  
the fountain and pick up the apple. 
                                                                                
Now jump onto the leaves as trampolines and jump off of them for a higher jump.  
Get past this gap and hit the bee with the apple. Now pick up the blocks here  
and throw them at the fuzz balls on the ground. Keep getting rid of them for  
hidden items. Keep going to the right for one more fuzz ball. Kill that one and  
fall off of the brick ledge. Pick up these blocks and kill the venus fly traps  
to the right of you. 
                                                                                
Go to the right and grab the apple off of the fountain. Jump onto the leaf and  
get over the water. Throw it at the archer on the ground and jump onto the  
platform above you. Pick up that apple and throw it at the bee ahead of you.  
Fall back down and avoid the archer's arrow. Grab a block and quickly get rid  
of that archer. Keep going to the right and avoid the bees. Flip the switch  
when you reach the far right.  
                                                                                
Jump onto the fountain and the water will bring you up to the top. Go to the  
left and pick up a block. Get rid of the bee to the right with the block. Get  
rid of the rest of the blocks for hidden items. Jump to the right and continue  
to the right when you're ready. Go down the hill and wait at the bottom. Duck  
under the giant apple that will fall by you.  
                                                                                
Flip the switch and go along the bricks along the top. Go to the right but  
don't go past the bricks or you will die. Fall down on the other side of the  
gap and grab those blocks. Keep one so you could go to the right and kill the  
venus fly trap with it. Grab the other blocks when you reach them and kill the  
enemies further to the right. Now clear all of these blocks for hidden items.  
Jump onto the platform and get on the leaf to get over.  
                                                                                
Grab the blocks here to get rid of these two venus fly traps. Keep one block  
and continue to the right, you will now reach the boss. It's a giant spider. It  
will move from side to side and shoot webs at you. When it falls, some apples  
will fall for you to throw at it. Don't touch the webs at all because they will  
still hurt you when they touch the ground. Just grab the apples that fall and  
keep avoiding its attacks. Keep attacking it until it dies.  
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****               S P O R T S   G Y M                ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Get past this wrestler by either sneaking under him as he jumps or by jumping  
over him. Keep going to the left and jump over the little gap. Flip the switch  
and jump across the two moving platforms. Now just jump to the left and run  
towards Astro, you're already done with this level. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****             G E A R   F A C T O R Y              ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Go to the right and pick up the blocks to hit the two robots that are flying  
around. Get rid of all of the blocks for a lot of hidden items. Now jump across  
the gears. Pay attention to which way they move because you will move on them  
too. Get past them and avoid the blocks that the robots will drop. Press the  
switch and go up and to the right. Go up there for a secret area. Hit the robot  
with a block for a lot of items and go to the right. 
                                                                                
Press the switch that you land on and it will stop the gears from rotating.  



Quickly jump across them and avoid the robot. Get all the way through over the  
gears and get rid of the blocks for items. Get across this area and keep  
avoiding the robots. Grab all of the blocks to get rid of the other robots. Go  
to the right and jump on the spinning gear. Now get on the moving platform and  
flip the switch to the right. Talk to Dr. Farout and go to the left. 
                                                                                
Quickly pick up a block and throw it at the cog wheel that is bouncing around.  
Get rid of the blocks for hidden items and keep one for a robot that is coming  
up. Throw it while it's not looking at you because if you throw it while it is  
looking at you, it will hit it back towards you. Now go to the left and flip  
the switch. At the first door, a janitor robot will appear. Avoid it by jumping  
over it and keep avoiding it. Some blocks will fall, use one to kill it. 
                                                                                
Now hit the switch to get the elevator moving again. Use the remaining blocks  
to get rid of the next janitor robot. Get to the top and grab one of the blocks  
that fall. Move to the right and let the screen move over when you reach the  
top of the blocks. There will be a robot, throw the blocks at it. You could run  
past it and into the door if you don't want to fight it. It takes five blocks  
to kill it, try to kill it when it's on the ground and it will drop four items  
for you. Now run through the door to the right. 
                                                                                
Now just keep moving to the right. Keep moving past the robots dropping blocks  
without stopping and you won't get hurt. Keep jumping over the blocks and the  
gaps. When you reach the lower robots, jump over them. Keep moving until you  
reach the end. Jump on the trampoline at the end. This boss is hard because of  
the envirement. Make sure to keep moving to the right and keep hitting him with  
blocks. All you have to look out for is when the gravity is reversed. A mesage  
will appear, just make sure that you have a ceiling to put your feet on or you  
will die. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****                D R E A M   L A N D               ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Go to the right and quickly pick up a block to hit the enemy with. Pick up  
another to hit the enemy further to the right. Pick up the last block and hold  
it. Collect all of the items and continue to the right. Jump over the gaps and  
throw it at the enemy walking when you see it. Pick up another block and throw  
that one at the next enemy. Now pick up these two blocks and save the last one.  
Collect the items and continue to the right. Hit the next enemy and you will  
reach a big broken screen. 
                                                                                
Self-destructing robots will keep coming out of here. Just jump over them and  
get past them. Pick up the block before the gap and jump over it. Throw it at  
the robot walking around up here. Grab these blocks and use it to get the robot  
walking around on the lower platform. You could get that robot from where you  
are so don't try jumping down. Don't bother killing the fish either because  
another will quickly appear. Just keep going to the right and get into the  
teleporter by pressing the switch.  
                                                                                
Now you will enter a room of teleporters. They will both have the same layout  
but here will be the difference. The switch on the left will have more enemies  
except they are all ground enemies with bees which are all easy to avoid. The  
switch to the right will have flying enemies all around and it could be tough  
to maneuver around. Take either one and keep moving to the right until the  
scenary changes back into the same setting you were in before. 
                                                                                
Press the switch to activate the teleporter again. Go to the right and get rid  
of those blocks, don't bother killing the fish. Use one of those blocks to kill  
the robot walking around to the right on the higher platform. Get up there and  



grab another block. Quickly kill the robot that will jump onto this platform.  
Now you will reach another one of those areas with the self-destructing robots.  
Wait for one to jump down and to the left, quickly jump over that one and  
activate the teleporter.  
                                                                                
Here, you will have to take the teleporter to the left. DO NOT take the  
teleporter to the right because that will move you further back in the level.  
Keep moving to the right and pick up the blocks to kill the robots that are  
walking around up here. Now look at the bridge you will see. There will be two  
different kinds of platforms, they will look like these: 
                                                                                
,-`'-.  OR  /\/\/\ 
                                                                                
They are both safe to walk on and you won't get hurt by touching either. The  
second one in that diagram will however have ghosts appearing out of them every  
so often. They will just fly straight up but you still need to be careful when  
you jump over them. Go to the right and pick up a block to kill the robot with.  
Run back to the left because the second robot will fall off the platform and  
keep walking to the left. Keep moving to the right and flip the swithc. 
                                                                                
Nw you will reach the boss of this level. The blocks for this fight will keep  
appearing on the right next to that robot. The boss will keep flying above you  
and drop little robots to walk towards you. They could easily be avoided so try  
to save the blocks. Wait until he flies low enough and throw the block at him.  
Keep throwing blocks at him until the plane dies, not go talk to him. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****        S P A C E   B A L L   S T A D I U M       ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
This is another short one. Avoid the basketball and jump across the  
trampolines. Just keep moving to the right and talk to Elroy. 

         ************************************************************ 
         *****            B L A S T   F U R N A C E             ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Flip the switch to turn the lights on. Jump across the platforms and avoid the  
liquid that is coming out of the pipe. Get past the platforms and get the  
blocks quickly. Throw them at the two robots. Be careful because they will keep  
moving for a few seconds before they die. Hit the switch again and continue to  
the right. Grab a block and save it. Move to the right and throw it at the  
person there shooting stuff at you. Get two more from the moving platforms to  
kill it for some items. 
                                                                                
Hit the switch there and some blocks will appear. Climb up them to get to the  
top and flip that switch. That will turn on the lights. Jump to the right and  
pick up a block. Use it to kill the robot that's flying around up ahead of you.  
Flip the switch and get on the moving platform. Get all of the way across and  
you will see another switch. Jump and land on it. Hit it and jump to the next  
switch. 
                                                                                
Get on the moving platform and quickly get on the higher platform. Grab the  
block there and use it to hit the robot ahead of you. Jump onto the next  
platform and hit that switch. Now get on the moving platform that will appear.  
Jump onto the platform that has the blocks on it. Grab one and jump down. Go  
along the right side and land on the platform down there to the right. Quickly  
kill the robot there and hit the switch. 
                                                                                
This will reverse gravity. Move to the right and jump over where the lava is.  



Keep moving to the right and pick up the block. Throw it at the robot flying  
around and flip the switch. Keep moving to the right and you will enter the  
next area. Move to the right and stay as high as possible. Flip that switch to  
bring the lava back down. Move to the next switch and flip it again, wait  
there. Let the screen keep moving and let the lava raise again. Flip it again  
and continue to the right. Now keep moving to the right and flip the switches. 
                                                                                
You will eventually reach the boss. The lava will keep going up and it will  
only go down when you flip the switches. You could stand on the middle platform  
when th lava rises and you won't get hurt. Stay in the middle when the snake  
isn't there and look at where it rises. Go to the other side and flip the  
switch. Now get the blocks and hit it. When it goes off the screen, get back in  
the middle with a block in hand. Keep doing that until the snake dies. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****              C O S M O   W O R L D               ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Keep moving to the right. Either kill the UFOs with blocks or avoid them. There  
will be plenty of tight areas with items in them, to get them, you will have to  
flip the switches. They will also bring some meteors that will come down, they  
will hurt you and they won't hurt others. The switches will make you shrink  
because of the gravity. Keep moving to the right and get past all of the  
enemies. You will eventually reach the point where the screen won't move  
anymore. 
                                                                                
Now jump up because the gravity is a lot lower. Keep jumping up and reach the  
top. Hit the enemy jumping around up there with a block and move to the right.  
Now keep moving to the right and keep throwing blocks at the enemies that jump  
around. You will eventually reach the boss. Just keep using the remote  
controller by pressing start and right. Press the action button and keep  
attacking them until they both die. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****         R O C K   C O N C E R T   H A L L        *****  
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
This level is pretty easy and a bit fun. Just keep moving around and avoid  
everything that is trying to hurt you. The speakers will send out one shockwave  
and then move to the left. The crowd will jump up from the bottom from time to  
time. The guitarist will come out and send out three shockwaves, move to the  
left, send out three more, move back to the right, send out three more, and  
move off to the left. Keep avoiding them and keep going until you reach Jenny. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****         C O G W E L L ' S   O F F I C E          ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Go to the left and pick up the first block you see. Hold it and jump over the  
next block. Duck under this enemy's cogwheel he throws at you. Throw the block  
and pick up the other block. Keep moving to the left and throw that block at  
the next enemy. Grab another block and keep moving to the left to knock out the  
next enemy. Now get rid of the rest of the blocks for items and flip the  
switch. 
                                                                                
Pick up these blocks and throw them at the robot flying around. Grab the items  
it drops and flip the switch. Watch this little animation and keep moving to  
the left. You will see some cats moving on a higher platform. Jump while they  
are looking in your direction, but not too close, and they will run past you.  
Grab a block and throw it at the robot flying around further to the left. Grab  



another block for the next robot.  
                                                                                
Move to the left and get on the moving platform. Flip the switch when the  
platform reaches it. This will reverse gravity. Move to the left quickly but  
make sure you are still on the ceiling. Don't move off of the ceiling or you  
will die. Keep moving and fall. Grab the blocks and throw them at the cats.  
Move all the way to the left and jump over all of the spikes. Flip the switch  
at the very end. 
                                                                                
Grab the blocks in this area and use them to kill the robot flying around. Go  
to the right and flip the switch again. Get on the platform and let it move to  
the right. Grab the blocks when you reach them and keep removing them one by  
one. Press the switch and move to the right as the gravity is reversed. Get rid  
of these cats with the blocks.  
                                                                                
Press the switch and get past the spikes. Press the switch on the right side  
and get on the moving platform on the right side. Get up higher and jump onto  
the platform to the right for some hidden items under the blocks. Now get onto  
the platform to the left. Get on the moving platform and get onto the right  
side. Pick up the blocks for hidden items. Now destroy the dog up ahead and  
make sure there are still two blocks stacked up on the right side of the set so  
you could jump up there. Move to the right when ready.  
                                                                                
You will then reach the boss. Two blocks will drop from one side and two more  
will drop once you use those two. It will send out it's maces towards you when  
it stops. Move to the other side when it starts moving again and get those two  
blocks. Keep throwing the blocks at him and avoiding his attacks until the ship  
explodes. It will then turn into a helicopter. This one just moves around a lot  
and stomps every once in a while. Just keep attacking him until this ship  
explodes. Now it will turn into a robot that will shoot cogwheels and electric  
shockwaves underneath him. Keep avoiding the shockwaves and you could destroy  
the cogwheels with blocks. Keep attacking him and his ship is destroyed. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****                      H O M E                     ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Just keep moving to the right. You will talk to everybody you reach. Keep going  
and you will eventually reach the end of this simple level. 
                                                                                
         ************************************************************ 
         *****            M I N I N G   F A C T O R Y           ***** 
         ************************************************************ 
                                                                                
Go to the right and get rid of the first block. Grab the next for a hidden  
item. Hold it and throw it at the next robot you see that will be flying  
around. Get rid of the rest of the blocks for hidden items. Keep going and get  
past the diggers. Don't let them touch you or you will get hurt. Get rid of the  
blocks for hidden items and just keep moving to the right. Don't hit the switch  
because it won't help at all. Keep moving and get rid of the rest of the  
enemies you reach. 
                                                                                
Press the switch and jump over the spikes. Stop before you reach the last set  
of spikes and let the gravity get back to normal. Keep moving to the right and  
destroy the enemies. Press the switch when you reach it and fall down the hole.  
Quickly kill the robot to the right. Get rid of these blocks for hidden items.  
Run off the screen and to the right.  
                                                                                
Get rid of the blocks to the right and flip that switch. Get on the right side  
of the higher platform and get rid of those blocks for hidden items. Now fall  



back down and flip the same switch. Get rid of the blocks to the left and flip  
that switch. Get rid of those blocks and make sure not to hit the spikes. Press  
the switch and QUICKLY move to the left. Avoid the spikes and flip that switch.  
Quickly move to the left side of this new area and get to the top.  
                                                                                
Get rid of some of these blocks and throw them at the robot on the other side.  
Flip that switch and QUICKLY move to the left again. Flip that switch. Avoid  
these enemies bouncing around and move to the right. Flip the switch when you  
reach it and fall down the hole. Fall down to the very bottom and you will  
reach the mother computer. You have to flip the switches in this order: Right,  
Middle, Left. The rocks will keep falling, continue to the right. Keep moving  
to the right and run into the space ship.  
                                                                                
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
=================================[3. - ITEMS]================================== 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                
-------------------- 
*Remote Controller 
-------------------- 
Description - This thing will follow you around and it will kill anything that  
               you reach. 
Power Packs - 5 
                                                                                
-------------------- 
*Shield 
-------------------- 
Description - This will temporarily make you invincible but be careful, it  
               doesn't last very long. 
Power Packs - 20 
                                                                                
-------------------- 
*Magnetic Boots 
-------------------- 
Description - These will make you stick to the ceiling basically giving only  
               you reversed gravity, just make sure that there is a ceiling to  
               walk on or you will die. 
Power Packs - 1 per second. 
                                                                                
-------------------- 
*Flashlight 
-------------------- 
Description - These will kill everything on the screen as long as it lasts. 
Power Packs - 10 
                                                                                
-------------------- 
*Hover Board 
-------------------- 
Description - This will send out a platform that will move across the screen. 
Power Packs - 10 
                                                                                
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
=================================[4. - CHEATS]================================= 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                
You need a Game Genie for these codes. 
                                                                                
SZSLXVVK - Infinite Lives   
IEEPPILA - More Lives and Hearts at Start   
GXVLEVVK - Don't Lose Extra Hearts When Dying   



ZEVEZLPA - 2 Power Packs on Pick-Up   
IEVEZLPA - 5 Power Packs on pick-Up   
AUEOGIAP - Start with 30 Power Packs   
ASEOGIAP - Start with 50 Power Packs   
AAKAIGTA - Small Hearts Gives You Full Health   
SZEELUVK - Infinite Hearts   
GXUENESE - Defenses Don't Use Up Power Packs   
IAUAKAAZ - Shield Uses Fewer Power Packs   
ZENEIYAP - Flashlight Uses Fewer Power Packs  
                                                                                
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
===============================[5. - DISCLAIMER]=============================== 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                                                
This FAQ/Walkthrough is copyrighted ｩ 2005 to Frank Grochowski. International   
Copyright laws protect this FAQ/Walkthrough. You cannot sell this               
FAQ/Walkthrough for a profit of any kind. You cannot reproduce this             
FAQ/Walkthrough in any way with out my written consent. You are however allowed 
to download this FAQ/Walkthrough for personal use. You can also post it on your 
web site as long as you give me full credit, don't change it in any way, and it 
is free. The latest version will always be found at:                            
                                                                                
http://www.GameFAQs.com                                                        
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